Dear Stelios:

Sorry to have delayed so long answering you - we have had a few problems and also we were away for a few weeks. It is our sad duty to advise you that Jerry Nason a couple of years ago, passed away. The BAA Marathon is not what it used to be - there are now 8 thousand runners and it is a mob scene.

We will be happy to see you in the Spring and hope you and your family have good health, and a Mer ry Xmas and joyous New Year.

Our home phone number is: (area code 617) 785-0763.

With much love,

Harry & Geni

Majoin